
HAYDEN LAKE WATERSHED IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

ADVERTISEMENET FOR BIDS 

 

The Hayden Lake Watershed Improvement District (the District) is soliciting bids for the 2023 Hayden 
Lake Debris Removal Project. 

The Project includes the following work: the equipment and labor to remove miscellaneous debris 
(including but not limited to logs, fallen trees, and parts of broken docks) that have been collected and 
secured to the lake shore at the southeast end of Mokins Bay on Hayden Lake.  The removal of the 
debris involves removing the accumulated debris in accordance with all local, county, and state rules 
and ordinances for conducting such work in a public area.  The District expects the amount of debris to 
be the equivalent of 8 to 10 docks.  

Work cannot begin until June 5, 2023 and shall be completed by 5 p.m. on June 24, 2023. 

The contractor is to remove all identified lake debris accumulated in Southeast corner of Mokins Bay as 
defined by the Lake Manager prior to work commencing. The lake is to be cleaned of any floating debris 
that may arise from removal and size reduction activities associated with loading for haul.   

Work will be performed from South Hayden Lake Road with long reach machinery capable of picking, 
size reducing, and placing such items onto or into a transport hauler, such as a dump truck, or trailer. 
Work may involve access to floating debris from the lake.   The contractor is to provide all labor, 
equipment and materials to access and remove this material. The debris will be transported to the 
Mivoden Staging area located approximately one mile from the removal site.  

The contractor is responsible for controlling traffic on South Hayden Lake Road during the work, as work 
may block or impede at least one lane of traffic in either direction.  The contractor will contact the Lakes 
Highway District for appropriate permit requirements prior to submitting a proposal. The Lakes Highway 
District will define requirements and/or conditions for debris removal work along South Hayden Lake 
Road. 

A Statement of Work with photos for project locations is available on the Hayden Lake Watershed 
Improvement District website.  Pre-bid tours are highly encouraged, and can be arranged by contacting 
Todd Walker, Lake Manager at 208/771-0525.  

Sealed bids will be accepted by the Hayden Lake Watershed Improvement District, P.O. Box 0161, 
Hayden ID 83835 until 5 PM on June 24, 2023. 

 


